

PART B: LANGUAGE FOCUS: I. Find the word which has a different sound in the underlined part.

- | | | | |
|----------------------------|-----------------------|----------------------|-------------------------|
| 1. A. rea <u>s</u> on | B. oppo <u>s</u> ite | C. sea <u>s</u> on | D. sens <u>i</u> tive |
| 2. A. is <u>l</u> and | B. <u>s</u> ilent | C. de <u>c</u> ide | D. po <u>s</u> ter |
| 3. A. gre <u>a</u> t | B. <u>t</u> eam | C. <u>t</u> ea | D. sea <u>s</u> on |
| 4. A. celebra <u>t</u> ion | B. condit <u>i</u> on | C. quest <u>i</u> on | D. competit <u>i</u> on |
| 5. A. pri <u>c</u> e | B. <u>c</u> entury | C. <u>c</u> elebrate | D. <u>c</u> alculator |

II. Choose the word with the different stress pattern.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-----------------|--------------|----------------|
| 1. A. cathedral | B. neighborhood | C. office | D. hospital |
| 2. A. reliable | B. serious | C. curious | D. sensitive |
| 3. A. fantastic | B. historic | C. polluted | D. peaceful |
| 4. A. equipment | B. advice | C. badminton | D. environment |
| 5. A. January | B. October | C. July | D. myself |

III. Choose the best answer A, B, C, or D to complete the sentences

- Listen! Who.....in the bathroom?
A. sings B. is singing C. singing D. sing
- What do you usually.....for breakfast?
A. to have B. have C. having D. has
- Mount Everest is.....than any mountains in the world.
A. high B. highest C. higher D. the higher
- Tet is a time for family.....
A. working B. cooking C. playing D. gathering
- In.....lessons, we learn about writers, poems and write essays
A. History B. Literature C. Science D. Geography
- My classroom is.....the second floor.
A. in B. at C. behind D. on
- Sometimes people set off.....as the New Year begins.
A. fireworks B. flowers C. trees D. banh chung
- Where's the bank? – Go straight, ...the second turning on the left. It's on your right.
A. cross B. take C. go D. turn
- ".....do you play the piano?" – "Once a week."
A. How much B. How long C. How far D. How often
- My parents always say that Itake things without asking.
A. needn't B. mayn't C. shouldn't D. won't

IV. Supply the correct tense or form of the verbs in parentheses:

- Mr. Thanh often (finish)..... his work at 5.30 p.m.

2. Tonight, we (have)..... a birthday party with our friends.
3. Don't forget (buy)..... some oranges, Lan.
4. We must (obey)..... traffic rules when you travel.
5.your father (play)..... sports after work? - Yes, very often.

PART C: READING: I. Read the following passage and put a word in the box in each of the numbered blanks:

world	visit	programmes	with	competition
-------	-------	------------	------	-------------

There are many TV channels for children that offer interesting (1)..... for entertainment and learning. When watching the programmes, children can (2)..... far-away lands, meet interesting people, learn about the (3) around them, laugh (4)..... the comedians and be entertained by the funny and colourful cartoons. Children can also participate in a TV (5)..... or become a guest at the studio of a programme.

1..... 2..... 3..... 4..... 5.....

II. Choose the correct word A, B, C or D for each gap to complete the following passage:

Da Lat is a popular tourist destination in the south of Viet Nam. It (1)..... many interesting landmarks like mountains, lakes, waterfalls, flower gardens. It's easy for (2)..... to do the sightseeing there because some top attractions are (3)..... the city. Xuan Huong Lake is in the city center. You (4)..... admire the beauty of different kinds of flowers in Da Lat Flowers Park. The best time to (5)..... this park is in December when the Flower Festival is held.

- | | | | |
|---------------|-----------|-------------|--------------|
| 1. A. is | B. has | C. gets | D. does |
| 2. A. farmers | B. cities | C. tourists | D. gardeners |
| 3. A. in | B. at | C. on | D. of |
| 4. A. do | B. must | C. need | D. can |
| 5. A. go | B. make | C. visit | D. play |

III. Read the following passage to do the tasks below:

There are two main kinds of sports: team sports and individual sports. Team sports are such sports as baseball, basketball and volleyball. Team sports require two separate teams. The teams play against each other. They compete against each other because they want to get the best score. For example, in a football game, if team A scores 4 goals and team B scores 3 goals, team A wins the game. Team sports are sometimes called competitive sports.

A. True (T) or False (F):

Statements	T	F
1. The teams play against each other to get the worst score.		
2. Volleyball is a kind of team sports.		

B. Answer the questions:

1. How many main kinds of sports are there?

->

2. Do team sports require two separate teams?

->

3. What are team sports sometimes called ?

->

PART D: WRITING: I. Rearrange the words to make correct sentences.

1. doing / What / tonight, Hung? / are you/

2. often/ visits / Mai / her grandparents. /

3. is/ between /The /bakery/ the / the /restaurant./bookshop/ and/

4. is / good / Doing exercise /you. / for/

5. not/ You/ travel/ must/ alone. /

II. Complete the second sentences so that it means the same as the sentence before:

1. There are a lot of beautiful lakes in Viet Nam.

Viet Nam

2. It rained heavily yesterday morning, so I was late for school.

I was late

3. The Red River is shorter than the Nile River.

The Nile river

4. The museum is behind the bookstore.

The bookstore is

5. We do some outdoor activities in summer.

We take part in

III. Make sentences using the words and phrases given.

1. It/ often/ hot/ June/ Viet Nam/. /
2. Can/ you / me /way/ bus stop?
3. What/ the weather/ like/ your town/? /
4. Lam/ like/ read/ comics/ his free time/. /
5. Children/ usually/ visit/ relatives/ second day/ Tet/. /